Rhode Island is excited to welcome and invite you to the 2025
Northeast Youth Conference!!

July 11 — 13, hosted in Roger Williams-Rumford Grange Hall at
125 North Broadway, Rumford, RI
Arrival & Check in will be on Friday starting at 4:00 PM

Please have dinner on your way
Friday will be welcome & get acquainted time with snacks.

Saturday after breakfast we’ll head out for a bowling activity with lunch
included, then heading to Wright’s Dairy Farm for their afternoon milking
session. They have an awesome bakery, so bring a ton of cash with you

for take home treats, lol.....

Back at the Grange, dinner will be a Go-Tauco Bar with Code Reading,
Grange Baseball and a movie. We’ll end our night with Vespers.

Sunday morning breakfast with a worship service will start our day.

Anyone wishing to participate in any of the Public Speaking, Sign-a-Song
or any other National Grange contests can at this time for “practice
purposes only”. National Grange is no longer requiring individual state
winners to compete at the regional level.

We'll end our weekend with a friendship circle before departing on our
journeys home.

All this FUN & EXCITEMENT for the low price of only $20.00/attendee
plus a pet item for our Community Service Component

Please fill out the attached form and return ASAP to the address listed, or
scan/email to thehartleys@cox.net

Payments/Checks accepted at Registration



2025 Northeast Youth Conference Registration Form
Name:
Address:
City, State:
Age:
Attending as: Youth (14-20)

Young Adult (21-30)

Chaperone/Youth Director or Leader

Grange Name and #:

Allergies:

Medications: Yes No

Please list;

Emergency Contact:
Name:
Phone #:

Checks can be made out to: Rhode Island State Grange or cash
payment welcomed.

Attendees Signature:

Parent’s Signature:
Walter Hartley

601 Hartford Pike
North Scituate, Rl 02857-1250




What you’ll need to bring:
Sleeping bag, pillow, air mattress w/proper sleeping attire
The Grange hall does have AC, so plan accordingly if needed

Comfortable clothes for Saturday as we’ll be on a farm, | would
suggest a GRANGE shirt if you have one. This might not be a
good time to wear open toe shoes/sandals.

Otherwise, proper attire for the weekend that covers appropriately
along with comfortable shoes/socks.

Please let your Youth Directors know if you'll be attending so they
can give us a count prior to arriving.

Don’t forget your pet item (food, toy, towels, eftc...... ) for our
Community Service Component to be donated to the local
pet rescue/facility.

Looking forward to seeing you for this fun weekend!!

Walter & Eileen, Co-Youth Directors

Tom, Laura, Danielle, Nettie, Jamie & Gina, Youth Committee



